
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th January 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

It has been brought to our attention again by residents living close to the school, that cars 

are being parked inappropriately when children are being taken to and from school.  

People are parking across residents driveways, on corners and on footpaths. Not only is 

this a nuisance to residents it is also illegal and it is putting children and adults at risk. 

 

Please remember that residents have the right to take a photograph of any car causing 

an obstruction and send this to the police for them to take action or they can telephone 

the police immediately.  

 

We hope that you will take all of this into consideration and be more mindful of where 

and how you park in the future. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Maggie Duguid and Margaret Richards 

Joint Chair of Governors. 

 
 

  

 

  


